STATEMENT BY MCFARLANDS DOWNS RESIDENTS CONCERNING PAST
ACTIVITIES AT PENDRATHEN QUARRY, ST. MARY’S, ISLES OF SCILLY

OCTOBER 2015

Betore 2012, when large quantities of construction and demolition waste arose from the
Porthcressa construction site and the subsequent large scale importation of contaminated
waste material from Moorwell waste facility, I/we were not aware of any noticeable or
apparent activity in the quarry or on McFarlands Downs’s lane from or to the disused quarry
for years.

I/we do not recall any activity at the quarry or McFarlands Down lane that reflect the
activities claimed by Mulciber Ltd, prior to 2012 regular or otherwise.

The quarry was disused and overgrown for most of the period in question before 2012.
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